
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS
BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

DATE: MARCH 15, 2021

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM: TIM LUTZ, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

SUBJECT: DONATIONS

COMMENTS:

Brian and Lainie Hiller of Bemidji donated seven boxes of Scholastic books with a value of 
$2,300 to Gene Dillon Elementary and Bemidji Middle School.

Randy and Jeanne Jaeger of donated $500 to the McKinney Vento program. 

Nortech Systems, Inc. has donated $2,500 a year to the Mechatronics Academy.  The donation 
will be used for transportation for students’ real world experience, exploring registrations, course 
tuition, and graduation medallions.

EAPC Architects Engineers has donated $1,500 a year for three years to the Project Lead the 
Way Career Academy.  The donation will be used for transportation for students’ real world 
experience, exploring registrations, and graduation medallions.

ACTION:

The motion was offered by ____, seconded by ____, and carried (    ) to accept the donations:  
Seven boxes of Scholastic books with a value of $2,300 from Brian and Lainie Hiller to Gene 
Dillon Elementary and Bemidji Middle School; $500 from Randy and Jeanne Jaeger to the 
McKinney Vento program; $2,500 a year from Nortech Systems, Inc. to the Mechatronics 
Academy; and $1,500 a year for three years from EAPC Architects Engineers to the Project Lead 
the Way Career Academy.


